
 

  
 
To:      Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board      
 
From:  Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2     
 
Date:  January 10, 2024 

 
RE:     BOS Agenda 1/23/24: Draft RTA Next plan 
 

 
Please add this item to the regular agenda for January 23, 2024.  
 
 
Discussion/Direction/Action:   
Following the January 17th meeting of the RTA Technical Management Committee (TMC) and prior to the RTA 
Board meeting of January 25th, discussion/possible action by the Board of Supervisors to evaluate the draft 

RTA Next plan as recommended by the TMC. 
 
 
 
 
CC:  
Hon. Rex Scott, Supervisor, District 1 and Board Representative to the PAG Regional Council & RTA Board 
Jan Lesher, County Administrator 
Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator 

Kathryn Skinner, Director, Dept of Transportation 

 
 
 
 


